ON TABLE C-18 Public Hearing March 27, 2023 re: Item 3

From: Public Engagement at City of New Westminster

To: External-Clerks; Public Engagement at City of New Westminster

Subject: [EXTERNAL] 802 & 806 Eighth Street & 809 Eighth AvenueBea completed Comments for Council

Date: Friday, March 24, 2023 9:37:42 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Bea just submitted the survey Comments for Council with the responses below.

Leave your feedback

15 parking spots for 18 units is insufficient. i imagine many of them will be occupied by two adults working, each with their own car. there is already not that much street parking in this neighbourhood. also, why have a community plan with limits on height, then not stick to it?

OPTIONAL: Please share your postal code

New Westminster, BC, V3M4A5